
 

Waynflete Road, Headington, Oxford, OX3 8DD 

Telephone: 01865 767766    Email: office@macintyreacademies.org  

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Friday 30th September 2016 

 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

It is amazing to think that the children have only been back in education for twenty 

days.  We have been overwhelmed by the progress, confidence, self-esteem and 

independence displayed by the children throughout the week.   

 

We have had a week of musical extravaganza with ‘Orchestra of St John’s’ performing 

on Tuesday with their orchestra and Susan Glaisher joining the team as our musical 

specialist. 

 

Reminders: 

Our first parents’ information / coffee morning of the term, on Tuesday 04 October, 

10.00am – 12:00 noon, with Sian Pratchett, our specialist Occupational Therapist.  

Sian will be on hand to talk through calming activities and to provide her expert 

support, answer any questions that you may have and of course for you to network 

with other parents over a coffee.  Please do let us know as soon as possible if you are 

able to attend. 

 

Have you managed to make your parents evening appointment yet?  Staff will be on 

hand if you need to bring your child with you.  Reminder of dates; Tuesday 18 and 

Thursday 20 October from 2.00pm – 7.30pm. 
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We are so close to registering on the Ofsted parent view website.  Thank you to 

parents who have completed.  We just need another three parents to complete for 

results to register.  If you can spare a few minutes to complete, I would be very grateful.  

Please click on the link below. 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/link-to-us  

 

Have you signed up for the Endeavour ‘Twitter’ page?  You can do so by clicking on 

the link below: 

 

https://twitter.com/MATEndeavour_ac  

 

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for Harvest gifts.  We have been 

overwhelmed with the donation of a first prize winner in the village fete for the Ginat 

families’ pumpkin.  Staff are busy preparing recipes. 

 

As ever my thanks to all of the Endeavour staff who go the extra mile every day. 

 

To finish on a quote ‘If not us, who?  If not now, when?’ 

 

Towards a bright future 

 

Best wishes 

 
Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/link-to-us
https://twitter.com/MATEndeavour_ac

